
  

 

May 8th, 2019 

 

Dear Parents 

 

“What Outstanding Work” Assembly 

We congratulate the following children who were recognised at our WOW 

assembly last week: 

 

Reception Jacob Gracie 

Class 1 Gabriel Lucas 

Class 2 Corey Olivia 

Class 3 Jamie Ula 

Class 4 Kelsey Filip 

Class 5 Bartosz Isobel 

Class 6 Logan Sienna 

 

 

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 
Hill Top, Hednesford, Cannock, Staffs., WS12 1DE 

Email: headteacher@st-josephs-hednesford.staffs.sch.uk 

Tel: 01543 227225 

Headteacher: Mrs K L Bennett BSc (Hons), PGCE, NPQH 

 

 

 

Well done on all  

your hard work 

mailto:headteacher@st-josephs-hednesford.staffs.sch.uk


Parish Links 

We ask for everyone’s prayers for our year 3 children as 

they prepare to receive the Sacrament of First Holy 

communion on Saturday 11th May 2019 alongside their class friends to support 

them. Congratulations year 3. 

 

We look forward to celebrating the May Procession with you and our Parish 

family on Friday 24th May.  Please note that parking will be restricted at 

church on this occasion as the children will process around the church.  We 

congratulate our May Queen Abi and Crown Bearer Adam. A letter has been 

sent home with regard to the May Procession giving further details of the 

day. 

 

Church Fayre – Saturday 8th June 12pm 

Raffle tickets are being sent home to support the summer fayre.  Please 

kindly return money and ticket stubs to school. Thank you 

 

Y6 SATS Breakfast Club 

A reminder that SATs breakfast club will take place next Monday - Thursday 

at 8.30am for all year 6 pupils.  Please arrive in school via the main entrance. 

 



Father Hudson’s 

Congratulations to year 1 who raised the most sponsor money for Father 

Hudson’s.  They received a non-uniform day as their reward today. 

We are delighted to share with you the total amount raised for Father 

Hudson’s - £2750 

 

Wednesday 22nd May – Own Clothes Day 

Children are invited to wear their own clothes to school on this day and bring 

with them the following item to support the Parish summer fayre: 

Nursery/Reception – Sweets 

Years 1, 2, 3 – toiletries/gifts for the tombola 

Year 4 – food items for the food hamper 

Years 5,6 – bottle for the bottle tombola 

 

Shugborough Residential Trip – 2019 

A reminder for year 5 parents that the next instalment of £19 is due to be 

paid by the end of May.  Please pay via ParentPay. Thank you 

 

House Captains 

We congratulate the following children on their appointment as house captain 

for the summer term: 



 

 

 

St Andrew 

 

Jessica, Maisie & Lily 

 

 

St David 

 

Emily, Oliver, Isabelle 

 

 

St George 

 

Hugh & Logan 

 

 

St Patrick 

 

Annie, Noah & Caitlin 

 

********************************************************************* 

**JOB VACANCY** 

Ancillary Assistant Position Grade 2 

(£17,364-£18,065) pro rata per annum 

TEMPORARY POSITION – until 31 March 2020 

14 hours per week TERM TIME ONLY 

 

The governors are looking to appoint a part-time ancillary assistant.  Required 

from June 2019 working 14 hours per week, over 4 mornings – 8.30am-12pm.  

Further details are available from the school office together with an 

application pack. 



 

Closing Date – 3rd June 2019 

Interviews 13th June 2019 

 

“This school is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of 

children and young people/vulnerable adults and expect all staff and 

volunteers to share this commitment” 

This position is subject to an Enhanced Disclosure check under the 

Rehabilitation of Offenders Act 1974.  Further details regarding this check 

are available from schools or by visiting www.crb.gov.uk 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                               

 

http://www.crb.gov.uk/

